
 
 

 

 

A Webinar on Building Futures: Exploring EPC Industry Careers 

 

Department of Mechanical Engineering conducted a webinar titled "Building Futures: Exploring EPC 

Industry Careers" on 13th January 2024 for third and final-year Mechanical Engineering students 

covering the diverse career prospects within the Engineering, Procurement, and Construction (EPC) 

sector.  

Mr. Dilip Singh, the Manager at Praj Industries, was the resource person. His wealth of experience in 

the EPC sector offered participants valuable real-world insights, enriching their understanding of the 

industry's demands and opportunities in the area of project management. The webinar was conducted 

under the guidance of Dr. M.S. Kirkire (Head of the Mechanical Engineering Department) and 

coordinated by Prof. Pratik Kamble (Assistant. Professor, MED). A total of 50 students from the 

Mechanical Engineering department attended this Webinar. 

 

 

Mr. Dilip Singh (Expert, EPC Domain) delivering the session. 

 

 

 

 



 

 


